
Spring Branch Independent School District
Agenda Item Information

Date of Board Meeting: June 17, 2024

Subject:

Administrator Responsible:
Name: Karen Heeth
Position: Associate Superintendent for Administration and Talent

Purpose of Agenda Item:  Action

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION AND/OR BACK-UP: 

Summary of the Spring Shadows Elementary School boundary adjustments presented on March 3, 
2024 with updated timelines and high schools adjusted to only reflect 2024-25 school year.

Students currently zoned to Spring Shadows Elementary School who live on or west of Cardinal 
Crest/Palo Pinto and north of Emnora will be rezoned to Terrace Elementary School starting the 2024-
25 school year. High school students in this same boundary will be rezoned to Spring Woods High 
School starting the 2025-26 school year.

Students currently zoned to Spring Shadows Elementary School who live east of Cardinal Crest/Palo 
Pinto and north of Emnora will be rezoned to Buffalo Creek Elementary School starting the 2024-25 
school year. 

Students currently zoned to Spring Shadows Elementary School who live on Emnora or south will be 
rezoned to Pine Shadows Elementary School starting the 2024-25 school year. High school students in 
this same boundary who live on Rosefield or west will be rezoned to Spring Woods High School 
starting the 2025-26 school year.

See attached for detailed information. 

Presenters: 
Karen Heeth, Associate Superintendent for Administration and Talent
Jennifer Cobb, Director of Administration and Talent

Request for Approval of Adjusted Timeline for Spring Shadows Elementary School 
Closure and Previously Approved Boundary Adjustments for Spring Shadows 
Elementary School for the 2024-2025 School Year


